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It is a pivotal moment for energy issues and the underlying legal and regulatory framework.  They are 
at the forefront of so much that is critical to our country, society and economy.  As a D.C. lawyer with 
decades of experience in these matters, and with a passion for discussing, working on and developing 
solutions for the best way forward for both our energy needs and our environment, I would like to be 
a part of developing the programs and conversations we need to have for our profession and for the 
industry to succeed at the challenges we face.  I ask for your vote, please, to serve our community as 
a member of the D.C. Bar’s EENR Steering Committee.   

Thank you,  

Charlie Zdebski  

 
 


